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12 May 2022 

Dear Sixth Form Applicant, 

It is with great delight that I am able to invite you to our 6th Form Induction Morning. This 
year the event will take place in person in the 6th Form area of the Academy between 
9:00am and 13:00pm on Tuesday 28 June 2022. The event is an opportunity for all 6th Form 
applicants to spend some time familiarising themselves in their potential future surrounds 
and to meet relevant peers and staff.  

Breakfast will be served followed by a series of presentations aimed to prepare students for 
what to expect in September. There will also be an opportunity for you to sign up for taster 
lessons for subjects and these will run at specific times throughout the rest of the week. 
It is extremely important to us that you are afforded an induction experience to smoothen 
your transition into Level 3 study and life in our 6th Form. All students that have submitted an 
application should plan to attend if possible. Attendance at the event is not a commitment to 
enrolling with us and nor does it guarantee a place. Enrolment will take place formally on 
GCSE results day. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Dean Taafe 
Head of Sixth Form 
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